ECOLE ALPHA SECONDARY

STUDENT PLANNING
EVENING (0pen House) \@7
THURSDAY, JANUARY 30TH, 2025
5:30 PM -7:00 PM

We would like to invite our current and future school
community to attend our 2025 Student Planning
Evening. Please join us for an evening of
presentations, department displays, and a scavenger
hunt through our beautiful building!

i/ 5:30 PM-6:30 PM Department displays &
- Scavenger Hunt throughout
the school

E 6:00 PM - 6:30 PM Small group presentations:

Learning Support Services Library Learning Commons
French Immersion Room A203/205
Advanced Placement Room A103/A105

ik 6:30 PM -7:00 PM Information Session in Large
Gym with School Admin

If you have any questions about our school or our programs, please feel
free to check out our website: https://alpha.burnabyschools.ca/ or
contact us at alpha.info@burnabyschools.ca .




